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Division F Report 

August 31, 2016 
 
Completed  

• Officer Training has been completed. We have identified a few corporate clubs that 
have less than the minimum of 4 officers trained. Division F will need to do a better 
job at pushing the importance of Officer Training as we head into the next LACE train-
ing in June. These clubs are:  

• TK1SC (2 Officers trained) 

• Toast of the Coast (1 Officer trained) 

• KPMG OC (Zero Officers trained) 

• WATG Speaks (Zero Officers trained) 
 

Recognition   
 

• Articulates Club 316 is celebrating its 40th anniversary. Go visit them in this important 
year – Thursdays 6:30 – 8:30 at Deerfield Community Park. More info: president-
316@toastmastersclub.org 

• In Area F1 - Irvine Project Masters and Second Stage are on target to be President’s 
Distinguished!  

• In Area F2 – Toastmasters Gardeners of OC is on target to be Distinguished 
• In Area F3 – Articulates and Pan Pacific are on target to be Select Distinguished 
• InArea F4 – Spectrum Speakers and Thales Masters are on target to be Distinguished 

and Money Talks is on target to be Select Distinguished 
• In Area F5 – Irvine TM and Candid Speaking Superstars are on target to be Select Dis-

tinguished.  
• All Areas and the Division are on target to be distinguished – just need to get through 

the final push!  
 
 
  

Founder’s District DEC 
Report 
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Founder’s District DC Report 
April 22, 2017 
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Issues   

• Area F1 – Verizon Top Dog is most likely folding. 
• Area F2 – Nihon Koden has low membership (12 paid) and needs a coach.  The good 

news is their membership is up 3 members.  
• In Area F4 – OC Toastmasters Encore only has five members. They need a coach. 
• In Area F5 – 9400 Toastmasters Club only has 11 members and needs a club coach. 

The good news is the membership is enthusiastic and participates in Division and Dis-
trict events. If they had a coach, they could be even stronger. Toast of the Coast has 
low membership and needs a club coach. Their VPE has indicated that the busy work 
schedules of the members make it difficult for members to attend meetings.  
 

 
 
In Progress 

• Looking for potential Area Directors for the 2017 – 2018 program year. 
 

Upcoming Events 
• May 3 – Leadership Opportunities in Div F Mimi’s Café, Lake Forest 

 


